
 

Dear Parents, 
  
As per the state government notification the school is reopening on Monday, February 8, 2021 
for Classes IX & XI.  
 
You have been mailed a Consent Form on Wednesday, February 3, 2021 and you may reach 
your child to school between 9:00 AM to 2:00 PM on Sunday, February 7, 2021 if you are 
willing to do so. 
 
I would like to gently remind you of the following points and your kind cooperation in this 
connection will be highly appreciated: 
 
1. Bring the report of the RT-PCR test conducted on your ward and deposit a copy of the 

same with the Resident Medical Officer (RMO) on arrival. 
2. Provide your ward with adequate number of toiletries, hand sanitizers, a water bottle etc. 

for his / her personal use. 
3. Clear all dues (if any) 
 
Please feel free to contact the House Master / House Mistress of your child or me in case you 
require any further clarifications.  
  
  
Headmaster 
SAI International Residential School, 
Cuttack 
 
 


